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I have lived in Kalama for many years and the people of this town deserve better than a dangerous,
dirty refinery for the promise of a few jobs.

We need to invest in a clean future, not get fooled by desperate companies refusing to recognize
that fossil fuels are not the answer. We are in a climate crisis, adding more fossil fuels will hinder
the transition to cleaner energy technologies.

I am against this refinery because I care about my neighbors and I care about the future.

Please deny the Shorelines Permit needed for this project to continue forward.


